M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Maria Brown, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
November 1, 2016
RE:
Bus Purchase

The Transportation Department is requesting the purchase of 21 buses.  The breakdown is attached.  The purchase price is not to exceed two million dollars.
 I recommend the board approve the bus purchase, as presented.

Eric K. McArtor
Chief Operating Officer
